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Comments: NO ON FIXED ANCHOR PROHIBITION

 

To Whom it may concern: 

                                      please do not ban the use of fixed anchors in wilderness areas. 

 

Climbing with responsible fixed anchors is a valid use of public resources, enhances safety and reduces rescues,

and predates the existence of the NPS and USFS. 

 

 

NO ON THE ANCHOR BAN!

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Terry Keller


